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Research Analysis 

 

The SA provides that no dispensing protocol will be required for the prescribing and dispensing 

of naloxone as long as it is dispensed only by, or under the supervision, of a licensed pharmacist. 

 

Additionally, if a prescriber determines periodic refills of maintenance medication is not 

medically necessary then a pharmacist may exercise their professional judgement to dispense 

varying quantities of a maintenance medication per fill-up to the total number of dosage units as 

provided for on the original prescription. This will not apply to scheduled medications or any 

medications for which a report is required under the controlled substance database.  

 

Prepared By: Scott Tohlen  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The Senate amendment of HB 2039 has no fiscal considerations to the state.  

 

Prepared By: Stacy Johnson 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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